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Date: May 26, 2014 

 
 

Statement 
 
 

We, Mitac International Corporation, state that the label will be put next to the battery compartment 

and it is visible to the users as they install the battery and SD Card under FCC ID: P4Q-N450W. 

 

If you have any question regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

_________________________ 
Ruey-Yuan Chen / Senior Manager 
Mitac International Corporation 
Fax: 886-2-2657-9355 
Tel: 886-2-2652-5888 # 5507 
E-mail: Ruey-Yuan.Chen@mic.com.tw 
 


